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Evidence-Based Clinical Practice in Nursing and
Health Care 2009-09-24
evidence based clinical practice in nursing and healthcare examinesthe joanna
briggs institute model for evidence based practice whichrecognises research
theory and practice as sources of evidence andtakes a practical approach to
developing implementing andevaluating practice based on evidence in its
broadestsense evidence based clinical practice in nursing and
healthcareaddresses the nature of evidence in clinical practice generatingand
synthesising evidence and transferring and utilising evidencein clinical
practice it describes the development of practiceinformation sheets and
clinical guidelines and provides practicalguidance on the implementation of
evidence based practice and itsevaluation using clinical audit

Guidelines for Clinical Practice 1992-02-01
guidelines for the clinical practice of medicine have been proposed as the
solution to the whole range of current health care problems this new book
presents the first balanced and highly practical view of guidelinesâ their
strengths their limitations and how they can be used most effectively to
benefit health care the volume offers recommendations and a proposed framework
for strengthening development and use of guidelines numerous examples of
guidelines a ready to use instrument for assessing the soundness of guidelines
six case studies exploring issues involved when practitioners use guidelines on
a daily basis with a real world outlook the volume reviews efforts by agencies
and organizations to disseminate guidelines and examines how well guidelines
are functioningâ exploring issues such as patient information liability costs
computerization and the adaptation of national guidelines to local needs

Guidelines for Clinical Practice 1992
clinical naturopathy in practice applies the research principles and treatment
protocols outlined in clinical naturopathy an evidence based guide to practice
2nd edition written by a team of world leading naturopathic practitioners and
academics clinical naturopathy in practice demonstrates the clinical decision
making processes in treating common conditions it shares the clinical
experiences of the expert authors provides a gold standard integrative approach
to real world cases and will guide you to deliver better clinical outcomes for
your patients clinical pearls key points to take into consideration during the
examination process diagnostic considerations treatment protocols example
prescriptions expected outcomes and signposts for recovery what to expect if
treatment is effective or not follow up protocols a guide of what to expect
throughout the patient journey clinical comprehension questions to help
understand practical concepts that drive the authors clinical decision making

Clinical Practice Guidelines 1990-01-01
foundations of clinical research applications to practice 3 e serves as a
comprehensive reference for a variety of research situations this edition
reflects the contemporary focus on evidence based practice in health care and
the essential concepts for understanding analysis and research design expanded
topics include measures of diagnostic accuracy statistical estimates of
validity and reliability systematic reviews and meta analysis search strategies
and critical appraisal of literature for clinical decision making and
development of research written for those in the health professions including
physical therapy occupational therapy speech therapy nursing and exercise
physiology this text will be useful to developing clinicians practitioners
graduate students and researchers
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Clinical Naturopathy: In Practice 2017-03-31
an accessible introduction to the field of clinical psychology focused on the
roles both science and clinical experience play in today s evidence based
practice environment clinical psychology has been undergoing a revolution
driven by research and the need to identify and develop scientifically proven
interventions that improve client care by the time a student completes his or
her graduate work the field will have evolved even more with the role of
clinical psychologists and the environment in which they work rapidly evolving
the training challenge has never been so great thorough and realistic in
presentation clinical psychology integrating science and practice helps
students gain the tools they need to become thoughtful and effective clinicians
this accessibly written text provides a foundation of the basics of the
psychotherapy process grounded in an integration of its science theory and
ultimately practice filled with case examples that illustrate realistic
clinical scenarios this text offers a detailed look at basic clinical tasks and
skills that comprise the nuts and bolts of a practitioner s work chapters on
research working with cultural diversity interviewing and assessment developing
evidence based treatment plans practicing ethically and caring for yourself and
colleagues a consistent format in each chapter made up of learning objectives
chapter introductions orienting headings and subheadings throughout figures
tables and boxes chapter summaries and helpful chapter appendixes an online
instructor s manual featuring chapter by chapter quizzes essay questions
supporting materials key words and powerpoint slides clinical psychology
integrating science and practice paints a vivid portrait of the work of the
clinical psychologist and uniquely illustrates clinical psychology s richness
and historical significance as well as its leadership in the scientific
development of methods and techniques for clinical assessment and intervention

Foundations of Clinical Research 2013-07-29
the evidence based nursing series is co published with sigma theta tau
international stti the series focuses on implementing evidence based practice
in nursing and midwifery and mirrors the remit of worldviews on evidence based
nursing encompassing clinical practice administration research and public
policy clinical context for evidence based practice provides insights into the
key contextual issues to be considered in the implementation and assessment of
evidence based practice increasingly implementation research is demonstrating
that for evidence to be successfully implemented into practice the context of
practice needs to be considered clinical context for evidence based practice
addresses professional educational and organizational contextual issues that
impact on the implementation of evidence into practice and the bringing about
of practice change practical strategies that have been used effectively to
overcome these contextual issues in a range of healthcare settings are
identified specific contextual issues in different care settings are also
addressed e g acute care primary health care peri operative settings
paediatrics aged care mental health midwifery each chapter is written by an
internationally known and respected author with experience of developing or
reviewing contextual strategies that have an impact on the implementation and
utilisation of research in practice they explore how gaining a better
understanding of context made a difference to the implementation process or
outcome and address the potential to transfer different approaches to a range
of healthcare settings an informative practical resource for nurses and other
health care professionals explores context related models and approaches to
implementation informs implementation and enables effective decision making
critically appraises contextual factors across the spectrum of care explores
future directions and implications includes case examples

Clinical Psychology 2008-03-11
this volume covers assessment for instruments for use with adults

https://teammate-levelup.mombaby.com.tw/


section 1 guided reading and review the new frontier (Download Only)

teammate-levelup.mombaby.com.tw

Clinical Context for Evidence-Based Practice
2010-09-07
conceptual descriptions of analytic procedures used in ebp as well as tables
that demonstrate simple calculations algorithm for choosing a statistical
procedure based on a study s design diagrams that help students understand
experimental and observational design variations guidelines for critical
appraisal of various types of studies focus on sensitivity specificity and
likelihood ratios number needed to treat and measuring clinically meaningful
change special features that illustrate how research applies to practice
including case in point fun facts historical notes and end of chapter take away
commentaries from the author

Measures for Clinical Practice and Research, Volume 1
2013-08-15
this volume is a contemporary survey of practice related issues in clinical
neuropsychology in the united states section 1 includes chapters on topics
relevant to practitioners in clinical neuropsychology such as managed care
practice trends business aspects of practice training and credentialing
internet resources for practice and research in the private practice setting
section 2 provides narrative descriptions of a range of different practice
settings authors give firsthand descriptions of their settings billing and
coding practices how they interface with colleagues and referral sources and
other unique aspects of their practices settings range from independent
practices to university based departments for both pediatric and adult
practices the volume will be a valuable resource for graduate students
interested in clinical neuropsychology postdoctoral fellows embarking on a
career in the field and practitioners interested in enhancing their practices
via the experiences of a diverse group of successful practicing
neuropsychologists

Clinical Psychology 1962
since the publication of the first edition of this book supervision has become
of even greater significance in health education and social care settings with
continuing pace in the trend towards mandatory registration managed care and
clinical governance this fully updated and expanded edition includes new
chapters on issues of diversity and the managerial role of the supervisor in
context packed with practical examples in the key areas of personal and
professional development joyce scaife and her contributors draw on three
decades of clinical experience to explore frequently encountered dilemmas
including how supervisors facilitate learning the ethical bases of supervision
creating and maintaining a good working alliance how supervisors can balance
management and supervision roles working equitably in an increasingly diverse
and pluralistic world supervision in clinical practice offers a range of
suggestions for providing supervision that are stimulating creative and fun
using methods that ensure safe and open practice it is an indispensable text
for supervisors and supervisees who practice clinically in a range of
professions including applied psychology counselling psychotherapy psychiatry
nursing and social work

Foundations of Clinical Research 2020
the first in a new series this introductory text outlines what is meant by
excellence in practice and explores the core contemporary issues used to
illustrate excellence including evidence based practice clinical governance and
health and social care standards mcsherry and warr offer simple and effective
tools and techniques to support the development of excellence in practice the
book also provides guidance to support the individual team and organisation in
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achieving excellence in practice all topics covered are key to the quality and
modernisation agendas and the book includes coverage on reshaping healthcare
delivery clinical governance responsibility and accountability implementing
government targets and national service frameworks public confidence
partnerships and collaborative working equality and diversity autonomy
recruitment and retention real life practical examples and reflective exercises
are used throughout to help the reader explore what excellence means in their
everyday practice as well as enforce the theory needed to inform delivery of
excellence an introduction to excellence in practice development in health and
social care is key reading for nurses and health and social care professionals
both in training and in practice

Private Practice in Clinical Psychology 2012-03-01
entering its 6th edition physician assistant a guide to clinical practice is
the only text that covers all aspects of the physician assistant profession the
pa curriculum and the pa s role in clinical practice it is designed as a highly
visual and practical resource to be used across the spectrum of lifelong
learning enabling students and practicing pas to thrive in a rapidly changing
health care system teaches how to prepare for each core clinical rotation and
common electives as well as how to work with atypical patient populations such
as homeless patients and patients with disabilities a succinct bulleted writing
style convenient tables practical case studies and clinical application
questions throughout enable you to master key concepts and clinical
applications helps you master all the core competencies needed for
certification or recertification addresses all six physician assistant
competencies as well as providing guidance for the newly graduated pa entering
practice includes quick use resources such as objectives and key points
sections for each chapter tip boxes with useful advice abundant tables and
images and 134 updated case studies features chapters for the 7 core clinical
rotations and 5 common electives with key guidance on how to prepare
effectively and what to expect provides updated health policy information
expanded information about international programs cultural competencies and
pearls and pitfalls on working internationally as a pa outlines the basic
principles of interprofessional education an important new trend in medical
education nationally new chapters cover maximizing your education future of the
profession principles of pa education managing stress and burnout and many
other topics

Teaching and Assessing in Clinical Practice 1998
advances in medical biomedical and health services research have reduced the
level of uncertainty in clinical practice clinical practice guidelines cpgs
complement this progress by establishing standards of care backed by strong
scientific evidence cpgs are statements that include recommendations intended
to optimize patient care these statements are informed by a systematic review
of evidence and an assessment of the benefits and costs of alternative care
options clinical practice guidelines we can trust examines the current state of
clinical practice guidelines and how they can be improved to enhance healthcare
quality and patient outcomes clinical practice guidelines now are ubiquitous in
our healthcare system the guidelines international network gin database
currently lists more than 3 700 guidelines from 39 countries developing
guidelines presents a number of challenges including lack of transparent
methodological practices difficulty reconciling conflicting guidelines and
conflicts of interest clinical practice guidelines we can trust explores
questions surrounding the quality of cpg development processes and the
establishment of standards it proposes eight standards for developing
trustworthy clinical practice guidelines emphasizing transparency management of
conflict of interest systematic review guideline development intersection
establishing evidence foundations for and rating strength of guideline
recommendations articulation of recommendations external review and updating
clinical practice guidelines we can trust shows how clinical practice
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guidelines can enhance clinician and patient decision making by translating
complex scientific research findings into recommendations for clinical practice
that are relevant to the individual patient encounter instead of implementing a
one size fits all approach to patient care this book contains information
directly related to the work of the agency for healthcare research and quality
ahrq as well as various congressional staff and policymakers it is a vital
resource for medical specialty societies disease advocacy groups health
professionals private and international organizations that develop or use
clinical practice guidelines consumers clinicians and payers

Clinical Education for the Health Professions 2019
clinical reasoning lies at the core of health care practice and education
clinical reasoning in the health professions therefore occupies a central place
in the education of health professionals the enhancement of professional
decision making of individuals and groups of practitioners with their clients
and research into optimal practice reasoning all chapters updated and 20 new
chapters added concrete examples cases and vignettes were added to bring
discussions to life for the reader reflection points strategically placed to
assist readers to extend their insights and build learning from their own
practical experiences and theoretical knowledge devices of particular value to
reflective practitioners and educators all chapters updated and 20 new chapters
added concrete examples cases and vignettes were added to bring discussions to
life for the reader reflection points strategically placed to assist readers to
extend their insights and build learning from their own practical experiences
and theoretical knowledge devices of particular value to reflective
practitioners and educators

The Practice of Clinical Neuropsychology 2005-10-10
evidence based clinical supervision critiques and summarisesthe best available
psychological evidence relating to clinicalsupervision clarifying the key
principles setting out the relatedpractice guidelines and specifying the
research and practiceimplications a best practice guide to clinical supervision
an approach usedacross psychotherapy and health services where professionals
meetregularly with each other to discuss casework and trainingissues summarises
the best available clinical evidence relating toclinical supervision and
relates this information to keyprinciples with a strong applied focus drawing
out practiceguidelines and implications aims to motivate health professionals
to practice supervisionwith greater enthusiasm and proficiency represents the
culmination of two years intensive research onsupervision and twenty years of
involvement in supporting anddeveloping supervisors

Supervision in Clinical Practice 2013-12-19
this text fully explores the clinical nurse specialist s role as a direct
provider of patient care as a researcher as a consultant and as an educator
presents a comprehensive analysis that runs the gamut from history
conceptualization and development to practice education evaluation and future
directions for clinical specialization within the nursing profession winner of
ajn book of the year award in previous edition

EBOOK: An Introduction to Excellence in Practice
Development in Health and Social Care 2008-06-16
publisher s note products purchased from third party sellers are not guaranteed
by the publisher for quality authenticity or access to any online entitlements
included with the product the 1 guide to behavioral issues in medicine
delivering thorough practical discussion of the full scope of the physician
patient relationship this is an extraordinarily thorough useful book it manages
to summarize numerous topics many of which are not a part of a traditional

https://teammate-levelup.mombaby.com.tw/


section 1 guided reading and review the new frontier (Download Only)

teammate-levelup.mombaby.com.tw

medical curriculum in concise relevant chapters doody s review service 5 stars
reviewing an earlier edition the goal of behavioral medicine is to help
practitioners and students understand the interplay between psychological
physical social and cultural issues of patients within its pages readers will
find real world coverage of behavioral and interactional issues that occur
between provider and patient in everyday clinical practice readers will learn
how to deliver bad news how to conduct an effective patient interview how to
care for patients at the end of life how to clinically manage common mental and
behavioral issues in medical patients the principles of medical professionalism
motivating behavior change and much more as the leading text on the subject
this trusted classic delivers the most definitive practical overview of the
behavioral clinical and social contexts of the physician patient relationship
the book is case based to reinforce learning through real world examples
focusing on issues that commonly arise in everyday medical practice and
training one of the significant elements of behavioral medicine is the
recognition that the wellbeing of physicians and other health professionals is
critically important to caring for patients

Physician Assistant: A Guide to Clinical Practice E-
Book 2017-02-20
a growing number of empirically supported treatments are available to mental
health practitioners yet evidence based practice requires knowledge and skills
that are often overlooked in clinical training this authoritative reference and
text grounds the reader in the concepts rationale and methods of evidence based
practice clinicians and students are guided to consult and evaluate the
research literature use data to inform clinical decision making consider the
role of culture and context craft sound case formulations monitor progress and
outcomes and continuously develop their expertise of particular utility the
book includes rich chapter length case studies leading proponents of cognitive
behavioral therapy dialectical behavior therapy behavioral activation and other
approaches make explicit the ways they draw on evidence throughout the process
of assessment and treatment

Teaching and Assessing in Clinical Practice 1998
this research methods textbook distinguishes itself from other textbooks by
providing a unique framework and perspective for users students to establish
the relevancy of research in their clinical practice many if not most students
in professional preparation allied health care programs view the research
methods statistics course requirement of the curriculum as an obstacle to be
overcome or at best as a necessary evil most research methods textbooks promote
these notions because of the way they are presented of course most times they
are written by researchers or statisticians and are absolutely correct in
presenting the theoretical underpinnings and mechanistic applications of the
scientific method they correctly present explanations as to why one type of
methodology requires a certain type of statistical analysis based on the
characteristics of the study population the type of data collected or the
underlying assumptions pertinent to a specific statistical model so while
technically beyond reproach their failure is in establishing how and why
research activity and understanding is integral to a professional practice
provided by publisher

Clinical Practice Guidelines We Can Trust 2011-07-16
this book is designed to provide core theory and case examples predominantly
around clinical and educational leadership for doctors nurses and other health
professionals it includes other aspects of leadership in health professions
including leading research initiatives and leadership of professional groups
and specialities
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Clinical Reasoning in the Health Professions E-Book
2018-10-15
when a person suffers from advanced progressive illness palliative care
treatments that improve the physical and psychological quality of life of
patients and their families can be just as important as treatments that aim to
slow or prevent disease progression aimed at gps and trainees palliative care
in clinical practice offers an accessible and practical introduction to
palliative medicine including a chapter devoted to each of the key areas of
symptom management clearly and concisely written and fully illustrated
throughout it will be a useful resource for all healthcare professionals who
wish to gain an understanding of this important aspect of medicine

Evidence-Based Clinical Supervision 2009-03-12
health psychology in clinical practice provides a collection of first hand
accounts from several of the most established and experienced clinically
working health psychologists in the uk explaining what they do how they do it
and why their work is important in recent years health psychologists have come
into their own in being able to provide high quality evidence based clinical
support for patients by utilising relevant therapies trainees and would be
clinical practitioners in the health psychology community are keen to learn
more about this aspect of their craft and this book provides a valuable source
of information they can turn to unlike the vast majority of literature on
clinical practice in psychology written by clinical psychologists which is
mostly of tangential relevance to a health psychologist as a compilation the
first hand accounts within health psychology in clinical practice provide a
guide that will help define what clinical health psychology is and should be
for a decade or more this book is an essential resource as a crucial snapshot
of practice in the discipline in the uk and will additionally support trainees
and those seeking a career in health psychology centered on practice rather
than research or teaching

The Clinical Nurse Specialist in Theory and Practice
1989
documentation for physical therapist practice a clinical decision making
approach provides the framework for successful documentation it is synchronous
with medicare standards as well as the american physical therapy association s
recommendations for defensible documentation it identifies documentation basics
which can be readily applied to a broad spectrum of documentation formats
including paper based and electronic systems this key resource utilizes a
practical clinical decision making approach and applies this framework to all
aspects of documentation this text emphasizes how the common and standard
language of the guide to physical therapist practice and the international
classification of functioning disability and health icf model can be integrated
with a physical therapist s clinical reasoning process and a physical therapist
assistant s skill set to produce successful documentation includes content on
documentation formations initial evaluations re examination notes daily notes
conclusion of the episode of care summaries home exercise program reviews all
the important issues related to style types of documentation and utilization of
documentation covers documentation relevant in different settings inpatient
home health skilled nursing facility outpatient helps students learn how to
report findings and demonstrate an appropriate interpretation of results
includes up to date information in line with apta guidelines for defensible
documentation world health organization international classification of
functioning disability and health mode and medicare reviews electronic
documentation icd 9 icd 10 and cpt codes includes important chapters on
interprofessional communication legal aspects principles of measurement
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Behavioral Medicine A Guide for Clinical Practice 5th
Edition 2020-01-05
in how to run reflective practice groups a guide for healthcare professionals
arabella kurtz explores the use of reflective practice in the modern healthcare
context responding to the rapidly increasing demand for reflective practice
groups in healthcare and drawing on her extensive experience as a facilitator
and trainer kurtz presents a fully developed eight stage model the
intersubjective model of reflective practice groups the book offers a guide to
the organisation structure and delivery of group sessions with useful
suggestions for overcoming commonly encountered problems and promoting empathic
relationships with clients and colleagues clearly and accessibly written using
full situational examples for each stage of the presented model how to run
reflective practice groups offers a comprehensive guide to facilitating
reflective practice in healthcare

Evidence-Based Practice in Action 2019-07-08
the alberta clinical practice guidelines program is supporting appropriate
effective and quality medical care in alberta through promotion development and
implementation of evidence based clinical practice guidelines

Research Methods 2011
the evidence based nursing series is co published with sigma theta tau
international stti the series focuses on implementing evidence based practice
in nursing and midwifery and mirrors the remit of worldviews on evidence based
nursing encompassing clinical practice administration research and public
policy clinical context for evidence based practice provides insights into the
key contextual issues to be considered in the implementation and assessment of
evidence based practice increasingly implementation research is demonstrating
that for evidence to be successfully implemented into practice the context of
practice needs to be considered clinical context for evidence based practice
addresses professional educational and organizational contextual issues that
impact on the implementation of evidence into practice and the bringing about
of practice change practical strategies that have been used effectively to
overcome these contextual issues in a range of healthcare settings are
identified specific contextual issues in different care settings are also
addressed e g acute care primary health care peri operative settings
paediatrics aged care mental health midwifery each chapter is written by an
internationally known and respected author with experience of developing or
reviewing contextual strategies that have an impact on the implementation and
utilisation of research in practice they explore how gaining a better
understanding of context made a difference to the implementation process or
outcome and address the potential to transfer different approaches to a range
of healthcare settings an informative practical resource for nurses and other
health care professionals explores context related models and approaches to
implementation informs implementation and enables effective decision making
critically appraises contextual factors across the spectrum of care explores
future directions and implications includes case examples

Clinical Leadership Made Easy 2016-05
essential ent practice is an exciting new textbook which offers a modern and up
to date guide to the practice of ear nose and throat medicine written in a
lively and accessible manner the needs of undergraduates and the demands of the
new curriculum have been recognised in this innovative text topics are
approached in a problem orientated manner and basic sciences and clinical
information are integrated throughout case studies further emphasise clinical
relevance and provide the opportunity for self assessment useful revision aids
such as chapter overviews key points and other summary boxes will prove popular
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with students

Palliative Care in Clinical Practice 2012-06-14
teaching as a clinical practice profession is a collection of research based
works that represent current clinical based teacher preparation excellent
teaching is a clinical skill and exemplary teacher education provides for
clinical education in a clinical setting strong clinical preparation of
teachers is a key factor in students success

Clinical Psychology, Research and Practice 2021
legal aspects of nursing 4 e this book introduces nurses and other health care
professionals to the law relating to the practice of nursing and includes
specialist chapters on paediatrics itu and many other areas ethics in clinical
practice an inter professional approach 1 e an easy to understand text which at
the same time reflects contemporary health care practice emphasising inter
professional care and cultural sensitivity to clients or patients discussing
common ethical problems in all aspects of interdisciplinary clinical practice
and presents both sides of any ethical issue

Health Psychology in Clinical Practice 2021-11-18
the good clinical practice gcp guide is a logical extension of the citi program
s web based good clinical practice gcp training and is based on the citi
program s recognized content it is intended to serve as a quick reference guide
for gcp using drugs and biologics as well as devices

Documentation for Physical Therapist Practice
2015-07-31
academic clinical and research aspects are offered in collaboration with
clinical practitioners who provide the clinical experience to foster the
development of competencies in health and social care provides a clear
authoritative and lively introduction to the practice of clinical psychology
explains succinctly the range of competencies which a psychologist is expected
to possess and how these can be applied in a variety of contexts key issues
covered include awareness of the social context the need for responsive and
flexible practice and respect for diversity examples and principles are
provided which demonstrate the clinical psychologist in action and explain why
and how they work as they do

How to Run Reflective Practice Groups 2019-11-19
challenges in clinical practice aims to support nurses and other health care
workers in taking the health care agenda forward with the constant bombardment
of changes in policy initiatives and the accompanying challenges which face
nurses and other health care professionals this book will be a welcome asset to
a strained labour market it addresses the key issues and critical challenges
facing the health care services today such as clinical governance managing
change supervision in practice and research based practice nurses represent the
fastest growing users of it and as such the importance and simplicity of it in
supporting current challenges is also explored the demystification of it is
brilliantly executed here and useful samplers are provided central to all
changes are the needs of clients and patients and partnerships in care the
power bases of service provision the complex realities of this are probed
sometimes disconcertingly within this important text written and edited by key
professionals in the field this text is an invaluable resource for pre and post
registration students those in middle and senior management positions and all
teaching staff within the health sector it is essential reading for anyone who
wants to accept the challenge of providing the best in health care services
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Clinical Practice Guidelines 1990

Clinical Context for Evidence-Based Practice
2010-09-07

Essential ENT Practice 1998-05-01

Teaching as a Clinical Practice Profession 2021-04-15

Valuepack:Legal Aspects of Nursing/Ethics in Clinical
Practice 2007-08-23

Good Clinical Practice Guide 2012-09-17

Clinical Psychology in Practice 2009-08-17

Challenges in Clinical Practice 2017-03-14
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